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Wednesday 17th January 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Class 1 Trip to Hamerton Zoo Park – Tuesday 26th March 

Next term, our Topic is ‘Animal Rescue’ so we have decided to take the children to Hamerton Zoo Park.  We will be 

exploring all the different animals and their classifications in the park, some of which we will have looked at in 

school. We will also be participating in a workshop called ‘Fur, Feathers and Scales’. 

The children will need to arrive to school promptly at 8:45 am and the coach will set off at 9.00 am, arriving at 

Hamerton Zoo for approximately 10.00 am. The coach will arrive back at school for 3.30 pm. 

The children will need to wear full school uniform for this trip but may wear trainers as we will be doing lots of 

walking. They will also need… 

• a packed lunch and drink in a small rucksack which they can carry themselves (no glass, canned or fizzy 
drinks please), 

• a waterproof coat, 

• to take travel sickness medication before coming to school (please also hand these to Miss Churms if 
needed for the return journey). 

 

The cost of the trip works out at £28.00 per child.  

To give consent and make a voluntary contribution £28 for this event, please do so via the Schoolcomms Payment 

system by Tuesday 12th March 2024.  If your child is eligible for pupil premium funding, only consent via the app is 
required.  Please be aware if we don’t get enough contributions then the trip will not be viable. 

You can give consent for your child to take part in this trip at the same time as making the payment.   

All school trips go through a very thorough planning process, which involves guidance and approval from a third-

party risk assessment company.  Therefore, please be assured that all appropriate control and safety measures 

have been considered to minimise any foreseen risks.   

Do not hesitate to come and ask if you have any further questions. 

Kind Regards, 

Miss Churms 

Class 1 Teacher 
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